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Year 5 and 6 Badminton tournament   
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
  

Bracknell Forest have organised a badminton tournament on Tuesday 28th February 2023 at Bracknell Leisure Centre 
and your child has been chosen to be a member of the squad competing.   
  
The timings are as follows:   
- Children will be dropped off by parents at Bracknell leisure centre at 9.30am and meet Miss Davis  
- Competition will begin at 10am   
- Children will walk back to school at 1.30pm accompanied by staff  
- Parents pick up children as usual at 3.20pm  
  

Birch Hill PE kit, tracksuit and trainers will be required. They will also need a drink to take with them, plus a packed 
lunch.  
 
There is going to be a training session on Monday to prepare the children for the tournament. It will be after school 
and pick up will be at 4.30 from reception.  
  

Yours sincerely,  
  

Miss Davis  
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